
 

Notice 
2021-2023 tariff refund 
 

Proceeding 26248 

AltaLink Management Ltd. 

 

The Alberta Utilities Commission, the independent utilities regulator, will be considering the 

application for AltaLink Management Ltd.’s 2021-2023 tariff refund to ensure that the delivery 

of Alberta’s utility service takes place in a manner that is fair, responsible and in the public 

interest. If you feel you may be affected by this application, you can provide input to the AUC to 

review before it makes its decision. 

 

AltaLink has filed an application requesting approval for its proposed 2021-2023 tariff refund. In 

its application, AltaLink proposes to refund $150 million of previously collected future income 

taxes, and $200 million of accumulated depreciation surplus, which would result in a reduction 

to its transmission tariff of $131.2 million in 2021, $123.6 million in 2022 and $62.5 million in 

2023. 

 

Written submissions are due January 27, 2021. 

 

To register your concerns, or your support for the application, please visit the AUC website and 

log in to the eFiling System to file your submission for Proceeding 26248. If you do not have 

access to the internet, send your name, address, phone number, organization you are 

representing, description of your interest in the proceeding, position including information in 

support of the position and reasons why the AUC should decide in the manner recommended, 

and whether further process is required. If no written submissions are received, the Commission 

may make its decision without further notice or process. 

 

To learn more about the application and review process, contact: 

Lorrie Mullen by email at lorrie.mullen@auc.ab.ca. 

 

The application, and any associated documents being reviewed, are publicly available on our 

website. Alternatively, you may contact the applicant’s representative, Zora Lazic, at 

403-267-3450, or by email at zora.lazic@altalink.ca for further details about what is being 

applied for, or for a copy of the application. 
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Privacy 

 

To support an open and transparent process, information you send to the AUC will be publicly 

available through the AUC’s eFiling System. If there is confidential information you would like 

to file, a request must be made in advance of filing your submission. 

 

Issued on January 20, 2021. 

 

Alberta Utilities Commission 


